
FEATHER RIVER RAIL SOCIETY 
 

DATE:   May 2016 

ITEM:  New Business 1 

FROM:  Eugene Vicknair and Steve Habeck 

SUBJECT: Revised Opening Weekend 
 

In looking at the number of visitors we had this past month, it is proposed that starting in 2017 we revised 
our initial opening weekend to the second full weekend in April, corresponding with the Board Meeting 
weekend. 

This would be museum open daily, but not to include caboose train rides.  Those would remain starting 
on Memorial Day weekend. 

 

Requested Action: Approval by the Board to move museum opening to the second full weekend in April 
starting with the 2017 season. 
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